

Diocese of Dirmingham in Alabama

Post Office Box 12047 Birmingham, Alabama 35202-2047

2121 Third Avenue North Birmingham, Alabama 35203 Telephone: 205-838-8322 Fax: 205-836-1910

MEMORANDUM

To: All Priests, Deacons, and Those Ministering in the Diocese of Birmingham

From: Most Reverend Robert J. Baker, S.T.D., Apostolic Administrator

Date: Tuesday, April 14, 2020

RE: Suspension of Public Worship Update

In order to comply with the latest state and local guidelines, the current suspension of public worship is hereby extended through April 30, 2020. Pastors are reminded that any celebrations that fall within the guidelines previously published should not have more than 10 people present and social distancing should be maintained. Let us continue to pray for an end to the pandemic and for all affected by it!

Most Reverend Robert J. Baker, S.T.D.

+ Kolut J. Baker

Apostolic Administrator of the Diocese of Birmingham